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NGA’s response to the ‘Fair school funding for all: completing our reforms to the National 

Funding Formula’ consultation 

The scope of the National Funding Formula  

NGA supports the principle of a hard national funding formula, but we also recognise that the distribution of 

funding for some school-led factors relies upon local knowledge. We are therefore in favour of retaining local 

control over certain aspects of funding, at least until more is known about how the DfE would approach 

distributing funding appropriately between schools under a direct NFF. Linked to this is our support for 

schools’ forums, the representative bodies in each local authority, continuing to have an important role 

advising DfE over their centralised funding model. Governor representatives make an immense contribution 
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